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DDC Meeting Schedule 
  

DDC Board meet-
ings are open to all 
members, and 
members may       
request to speak on 
a subject, but can 
not vote.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
April 6, 2017 
7:00 PM 
Conference Call 
Call in 877-216-1555 
Password 290535# 
 
Future Board Meetings  
Will be announced. 
 

REDDEN FOREST FUN DRIVE               
MARCH 18 

HEADQUARTERS TRACT  
 

 

 

 

 

Sponsors: George Parris and Stan Vonasek 

Trails –sandy loop 4 miles 

Gates open by 10 

Free Drive, Tail gate afterwards at the 
trailers 

If you have questions, give George or Stan a 
call 

At (302) 846-2189 George or (302) 684-3966 StaN 
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The DDC Board has voted to go to a Bi-Monthly meeting (except when business 
dictates the need for a more frequent meeting) and thus we need to move to 
an abbreviated “FLYER” format. I hope you enjoy this! 
 
Sincerely, 
Pao Lin Hatch 
Editor 

DDC held its Annual New Driv-
er Safety Talk on February 4 at 
the lovely Ellendale DE farm of 
Stan and Laurie Vonasek. 
Members came to support (and 
eat the yummy desserts) and 
new drivers came to learn from 
George Parris and 
Mozzie (formerly 
Moki). He got his 
name due to his 
passing resem-
blance to an Ital-
ian Sports Car of 
the same moniker. 
Thanks to all who 
organized this 
event! 
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Carriage Dog _______Ride and Drive 

________Costume _______ Command 
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Calendar of Events—DDC Items are in Bold 

DATE EVENT NAME CONTACT/RSVP WHERE 

February 4, 
2017 

New Driver Talk 

Our annual new member event, bringing your friends or 
acquaintenances who want to get driving but don’t know 
who to talk to and where to begin.. So many                 
questions????? Our most experienced Driving Club mem-
ber, George Parris will be giving the talk. This is a no –
horse event and except for the demonstration horse,  none 
others are welcome. Contact Stan at 302 684 3966  or 
George at 302 846 2189 for questions.  

Stan and Laurie 
Vonasek Home 
22146 Reynolds 
Pond Rd         
Ellendale, DE 

March Iron Furnace Drive 

Where it all began! DDC is working with the historical socie-
ty to bring this event to reality. Details are still being worked 
out but this will be a pleasant and rewarding experience for 
all club members. We are hoping to bring out some of our 
past members who perhaps no longer drive but are the fabric 
of our club. Do you know someone like that? Contact George 
Parris at 302 846 2189  or Diane Savage at 410 641 1837 for 
more details. 

 

May 13, 2017 DDC Spring Pleasure Show 

This traditional style Pleasure Driving show will be held the 
2nd Saturday of May. Classes will be Reinsmanship, work-
ing, cones, Ride and Drive, Command, Carriage Dog and 
Costume. Our Judge will be Jessica Axelsson of Cape May 
NJ. Want to help organize? Call Show Manager,       Pao Lin 
Hatch 240 274 6180 or email paoball2000@yahoo.com.  

Caroline County 
4-H Park 

Denton, MD 

  

 

 

  

 

 

March 18 Redden HQ Fun Drive 

Casual fun drive, sandy footing. No need to RSVP. If you 
have questions, contact Stan or George (info on previous 
page 4)  

Redden Forest 
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Right and Above: Frances Baker and her team of horses and people… enjoying the 
beauty and warmth of Florida…. We miss ya Frances!! 

OUT AND ABOUT 

Frances Baker, Hannah Beck and some beautiful Hackney Clydesdale crosses enjoyed the beautiful Flori-
da weather as well as had a blast with other horsey friends.  



 

 

Delmarva Driving Club 

Vicki Baturay 

4005 Aldie Rd 

Cartharpin, VA 20143 

 

President  Anna Klumpp   (410) 708-3588   montalmax@hotmail.com    
  

Vice President Jane Bailey  (443) 988-1395  andovermeadow@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer Betty Donovan   (410) 634-2579   oleoacres1@gmail.com  

 

Secretary  Kim Baklarz  (410) 490-6548  kim@qalibrary.org; kbaklarz@yahoo.com   

 

Board Members:   
 

  George Parris (302) 846-2189  gigiparris@version.net  

  Myra Street-Nelson  (301)-502-1797 mypbuffalo@aol.com 

  Michele Novack ( (202) 841-0019 cbhwhip@gmail.com 

  Pao Lin Hatch (240) 274-1680 paoball2000@yahoo.com 

 

Membership Chair  Deb Dawkins  pulling4u2@gmail.com (410) 310-9569  

Hardcopy Membership Provider Vicki Baturay 703 754 2506 baturayv@msn.com 

mailto:pulling4u2@gmail.com�
mailto:baturayv@msn.com�
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